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Visit to Wilton’s Music Hall 
Saturday 23rd March 2024 | 2.30pm 

It's sixteen years since the Company's last visit to Wilton's Music 
Hall in East London, yet this Victorian-era gem continues to 
flourish.  Don’t just take our word for it….Tripadvisor rates it 4.5 stars 
out of 5. 
 
Next spring's programme has recently been published, and a visit 
to see its take on Rossini's 'The Barber of Seville' on the afternoon 
of Saturday, 23rd March, 2024 is in prospect. Bookings are already 
being taken, and the number of available tickets left is reducing. 
 

In a departure from our normal procedure, the Company will not be involved in the booking or optional lunch 
arrangements themselves. Instead, if you are interested in going, you should log on to: 
 
https://www.wiltons.org.uk/whatson/846-the-barber-of-seville/251951 
 
and purchase tickets to suit your specific needs directly from the Music Hall. These vary from a maximum of £30 
down to just £10, meeting the needs of everyone of all ages. Its terms and conditions are to be found at 
 
https://www.wiltons.org.uk/visit/access 
 
This is not opera in a grand manner, so don't come in your best bib and tucker. There is also no cloakroom for 
leaving your belongings. Rather, it will be attractive to all members of the family, and with its weekend timing it 
will suit many people not otherwise working; and with its matinee ending of late afternoon, it will enable an 
easier return home if you live out of London. 
 
The Music Hall is tucked away in Graces Alley, Shadwell, E1 8JB, with the nearest Underground stations at Tower 
Hill or Aldgate East. You may wish to meet up with other members of the Company for lunch beforehand, and 
the Bar and Block is recommended, some seven minutes' walk away. 
 
https://www.barandblock.co.uk/en-gb/locations/london-aldgate?cid=GLBC_40538290 
 
After the performance, the Music Hall bar is also open for a drink to meet others. 
 
If you are interested in enjoying this springtime performance, it is recommended that you purchase tickets online 
sooner rather than later, then tuck them away until after winter is over. Once you book your seats, please drop 
a line to  events@taxadvisers.org.uk so that we can contact you at a later date with any updates that may be 
required. If you would also be interested in joining others for lunch at 12.30, then walking to the show, please 
also e-mail the same address. It would be good to meet up before and/or after the show as you see fit. 

 

WCTA is facilitating and coordinating this event on your behalf, but is not the supplier of the underlying services or goods.  
The event is being supplied directly to you by the named provider(s) under their terms and conditions. 

 


